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Comments: I am in full support of this proposal and believe it should extend to all the trials on the pass especially

all the downhill specific trails like Lithium. I believe allowing e-bikes on the pass trails  will significantly reduce

automobile traffic to and from the trailheads on the pass which would be a much welcome change. In my opinion,

automobiles have a far greater impact on our beautiful valley than e-bikes ever will. Please allow e-bikes on the

pass. Thank you!


